
Town of Springerville 
Public Hearing Regarding Use of 
Arizona State Parks and Trails

The Town is applying for a grant to receive approximately 
$300,000 in FY24 for four to eight

Pickle Ball Courts in Pioneer Park.
A public hearing will be held at the regular Town Council 
meeting at 6:00 p.m. on April 17, 2024, at Springerville 
Town Hall 418 East Main Street Springerville, AZ 85938 
to discuss the potential project and potential funding with 
the community. 

  To review project proposals, file grievances or learn 
more about the Arizona State Parks and Trails Grant 

program contact the following: 
Tim Rasmussen, Town Manager 

Town of Springerville  • 418 East Main St. 
Springerville, AZ 85938 

928-333-2656 Ext. 226 • Fax: (28-333-5598 
Persons with disabilities who require special 

accommodations may contact Kelsi Miller at the above 
location at least 48 hours before the hearing. 
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